
 

Good morning, Gateway!  Today is Thursday, October 6. 

______ Reflections is a National PTA arts recognition program that helps students 

explore their own thoughts, feelings and ideas, develop artistic literacy, increase 

confidence, and find a love for learning that will help them become more successful not 

only in school, but in life. The theme for the 2022-2023 program year is "Show Your 

Voice."  A student may submit an entry in any of these 6 areas: Literature, Music 

Composition, Photography, Visual Arts, Film/Video, Choreography/Dance. Only original 

works of art are accepted. The deadline for submission is 11/7/22.  Entry forms are 

available in the Kiosk outside the Counseling Office. 

______ You have one week and 7 hours to turn in your yearbook cover contest entry to 

Mrs. Stoskopf in room 219. We’re excited to see your finished products, which will be on 

display near the office once the entries have been turned in. Madelyn has already 

submitted her entry for the contest…who will be next?  

______ It was a good day for the Guardians football team yesterday against Harbour 

Pointe.  The final score was 25 to 18 in a well-played contest.  Depesh ShunmugaPriyan 

scored the first touchdown to take an early lead.  The offensive line cleared the path for 

Gavril Estavillo to score 3 more touchdowns.  Brody Monica had a near perfect game 

passing the football as multiple receivers made great catches. On Defense, Vihaan 

Shorey led all players with tackles to keep the Harbour Pointe team from scoring time 

and time again.  Great win Guardians!  Way to Focus and bring it home!  

_____ It was great to see so many Guardians supporting our Softball and Football teams 

yesterday! Students, please remember that school behavior expectations extend to 

school sponsored activities. 

______ The first social of the year is nearing! This will be a 6th grade only fall fest social 

on Thursday, October 13th. It will start at 3:00 and end at 4:30. At the social we will have 

a DJ, food available for purchase and activities going on in the library such as board 

games and puzzles. The social is free to all 6th graders but to attend you must RSVP on 

google form located on the Gateway Students canvas page. RSVP no later than 

Wednesday October 12th at 3:00 pm. 

______ And remember, Gateway, to GUARD your character! 

 


